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“Anker 3.0” – Headline News, July 2023 
 

Turnkey Recycling Stations 
 

 

At present we are working on the development of a moveable/fully 
mobile recycling station, which will be designated QUBC.  
Potential customers have already shown great interest in this  
recycling station, as it provides consumers with a convenient, 
hygienic and easy-to-use way of returning their unsorted beverage 
containers and receive their deposit refund directly into their account 
– Quick and Quality – that is what QUBC is about. We will keep you 
posted on the progress of this project, and if you are already eager to 
learn more, please feel free to contact us. 
 

 

Victoria, Australia 
Earlier this year the Australian state Victoria decided to implement a Container Deposit Scheme through a split 
responsibility model meaning that collection points are managed by independent network operators. Several 
operators have now chosen Anker Andersen as their supplier of HLZ® high performance counting and sorting 
systems, and we look forward to be part of this implementation and boosting recycling in Victoria. 
 
ABDA’s 2023 Annual Industry Conference, Alberta, Canada  
In October CEO Anders Topp Daugaard and Sales Manager Sébastien 
Koed Toullec will participate in Alberta Bottle Depot Association’s Annual 
Industry Conference – an association supporting the over 200 bottle depots across Alberta. Anker Andersen is 
excited to be present at this conference once again, and we look forward to meeting our existing and future bottle 
depot customers introducing them to our company and our latest technologies and solutions.  

 

Intellectual Property Rights 
As a market leader Anker Andersen enforces our Intellectural Property Rights, and as part of our general 
monitoring we have observed violations of these. We have reached a settlement in one of these cases in the USA, 
which secures Anker Andersen against future infringement. 
 
Summer Holidays 
The summer season is the peak period for all counting facilities, and the need for spare parts is therefore always 
high. Our after sales department and warehouse will be open during the entire summer period, however, during 
the main summer holidays from 10th July to 28th July 2023, we will only be able to deliver standard spare and wear 
parts - no customized parts. As always, we recommend that you place your spare and wear parts orders in due time 
before the summer holidays in order to ensure that your HLZ® counting and sorting systems will be running 
smoothly during the whole summer. 
 
We wish all our customers, partners and suppliers a great summer.  
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